
    Photographs of Students.   

 

The club takes the privacy of students seriously and as such the club has a policy of photos being 
taken of students whilst engaged in Taekwondo Activities. 

The joining form asks for your consent in this matter and by you signing the form you are agreeing to 
photos being used for Taekwondo purposes only by the club. 

No photos will be released to any 3rd party by the club without your consent. 

The Membership Application reads as follows:- 

I give consent to my photo being taken during any club activity but this consent is only on  the basis 
that that photo be used for club purposes. 

 

Objections.  

You have the right to object and should you do so please advise your instructor accordingly and the 
club will take the necessary steps. 
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